MEMORANDUM

TO:
Board Members
FROM:

Dr. Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board of Education

DATE:
June 1, 2016
RE:
Extension and Amendment of Superintendent’s Contract to June 30, 2020
I recommend the board approve the extension and amendment of the Superintendent’s contract between the Superintendent and the Board of Education of the Boone County School District.  This contract extends the current contract of the Superintendent for one additional year beyond the current term of employment to June 30, 2020 (pursuant to KRS 160.350(4)).  Please review the attached contract extension and amendment.
